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Dear Parents and Carers of Cherry Class,  
 
I am writing to update you about staffing in Cherry from Monday 22nd January. As you will be 
aware Sarah will be leaving tomorrow to have an operation and is due to be off for 6 weeks. 
Mandy will continue to work in Cherry for some consistency for the children; I am delighted to 
inform you that we have employed Katrarzyna Trytko (Kasha) to replace Neil Brookes and she 
will be starting on Monday. We are really pleased to welcome Kasha to Dashwood; she is really 
excited to start working and caring for your children.  
 
Please do not hesitate as always to come and see us if you have any questions.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Gordon-Weeks 

Principal 


